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Hello,

I am a fairly new resident of this area, but I have heard terrible things over the years about
sites that haven't been cleaned, both in places I and my family have lived, and elsewhere. Look
into Corning NY's area by the old factory at Houghton Park, or pretty much all of Niagara
Falls due to proximity to the waste dump. I've heard for many years and seen news articles
about studies of significantly higher cancer incidences in these areas.

Please do your community the service of taking care of them for years to come.

Lauren Calogero


